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PRESS RELEASE – ROAD CLOSURE 
 
 
CenterPoint Energy will be making gas repairs on West Brimstone Street from February 
7th, 2024, to February 8th, 2024. West Brimstone Street from Platt Street to Lock Street 
will have alternating lane closures. All intersections on West Brimstone Street from Platt 
Street to Lock Street will remain open. Please use caution when driving in this area. 
 
 
 
 


